



26th February 2025

Dear Parents/Carer

Library Membership

Gaudi class will be visiting Hinckley Library on 19^{th} March 2025 in the afternoon.

If you would like your child to become a member of the library, then please fill in the attached Library Membership Form and return to school no later than Monday 10th March.

As per the signed form, parents accept liability for all items borrowed and will be expected to return them to the library by the due date.

Yours sincerely

Mrs R Ayres

Headteacher

Headteacher: Mrs R Ayres

St. Mary's C of E Primary School, Station Road, Hinckley, Leicestershire LE10 1AW Tel: (01455) 637477 office@stmarys.leics.sch.uk









